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& Serving 

 
Since our last newsletter, shawls have 
been shared with the families of these 

servicemembers: 
 

MAJ Kurtiss Clark 
 

  SGT Joseph 
Zygarowski 

 

SPC Jajuan Richardson 
 

SGT Jonathan 
Browning 

 
Please keep them in your prayers. 

 

Program Update 
The U. S. Army, as the executive agent for the 
Department of Defense for Casualty and 
Mortuary Affairs, is conducting a periodic 
review of their programs and procedures.  
During this review, no casualty lists have been 
provided. (Last casualty list received was for   
1-15 May 2023.)  We will update you with any 
changes as we receive them.  In the interim, if 
you become aware of any servicemember who 
dies while on active duty, feel free to contact 
their family and offer Prayer Shawls, or provide 
us with the contact information and we will 
make the offer. We appreciate your continuing 
support of the families of our fallen 
servicemembers. 
 
 

Shawletter 
Prayer Shawls for 

Families of 
Servicemembers 

a network of needle crafters 
ministering to families                        

of the fallen.  Since 2006     
volunteers have given                                       

9,479 handmade prayer shawls. 
 

 

501(c)(3) Public Charity 

Let the pleasure of the Lord 
our God be on us: O Lord, 
give strength to the work of 
our hands. 

Psalm 90:17 (BBE) 

 


